Glendale

Darpentry » Remodeling

City of Portland

Fire Department

380 Congress St

Portland, ME 04101 - 0011

RE: Fire Inspection Violations Listing

To Whom It May Concern:

As of this date, January 4, 2012, Glendale Corp has been hired to complete the remedy

Glendale Corp

532 Plains Rd

Hollis, ME 04042
Office: (207) 229-0190
www.glendalecorp.com

of the risks identified in the Violations Listing for this property.

We expect the work to be completed no later than the 27™ of January, 2012,

Work to include the following:

3 sprinkler heads, installed in line, with a cold water line, above the areas that contain

the furnaces and water heaters.

Rear common hallway to be emptied of all debris.

S

Shepard Bosworth
Glendale Corp.
shepard@glendalecorp.com
Cell (207) 229-0190

Fax (2070 727-6790



